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 Dansk Selskab for Flowcytometri 
www.flowcytometri.dk 

It is our pleasure to invite you to the 

55th meeting of the Danish flow cytometry society (DSFCM) 
 

“Safety in flow cytometry” 
 

Date: 5. April 2016, kl 10:00-16:00 
Location: Auditorium, Entrance 24 (next to staff cafeteria), 

Roskilde Hospital, 
Køgevej 7-13, 4000 Roskilde 

 
Please see attached map 

 
We have gathered vendors that will speak about how their instruments cover safety in 
flow cytometry. The presentation will cover relevant safety issues that we discussed at 
the last meeting, did you miss that, not a problem, the talks are still very relevant for 
all of us.  
After the presentations the general election will be held, see separate information 
about agenda. 
 
Program: 
10.00 Welcome by Jacob Larsen. 
 
10.00-11.30 Session 1 

 Presentation of CliniMACS by Gerd Steffens from Miltenyi Biotec 
 Presentation of Sony SH800 Cell Sorter by Mark Dessing from Sony 

 
11.30-12.30 Lunch and exhibition 
 
12.30-13.30 Session 2 

 Presentation of S3e Cell Sorter by Mark Cheetham from Bio-Rad 
 Presentation “Sorting cells with no biohazard issues” by Jacques Vigne from 

Ramcon 
 
13.30-14.00 Coffee and exhibition 
 
14.00-14.45 Session 3 

 Presentation Cell Sorting and Biosafety by Morgan Blaylock from 
BectonDickinson 

 
15.00-16.00 General elections 
 

Please visit www.flowcytometri.dk for updates on the program 



2 
 

 
Practical information: 

 There will be served sandwiches in the lunch break and coffee and cake 
in the small afternoon break 

 Cooperate members of the DSFCM have the possibility to present 
advertisement and products at a stand next to the auditorium. Please 
register via email to jpc@sund.ku.dk with “attending at 55th meeting” as 
headline no later than Tuesday 22.03.2016 

 
Registration: 

 All are welcome and the attendance is free of charge. 
 However, registration is required since space is limited, and we need to 

order sandwich for you. 
 Please register via email to jpc@sund.ku.dk with ”55th dsfcm meeting” as 

headline no later than Tuesday 22.03.2016 
 
 
Looking forward seeing you in Roskilde 
 
On behalf of the board 
Jan P. Christensen 


